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1 September 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Beasley, 

 

FORWARD WORK PROGRAMME 

 

We were pleased to note that the Health, Social Care and Sport Committee is considering Gambling 

Addiction as a potential priority area for its forward programme. 

 

We are the independent charity which funds the majority of the treatment for gambling-related 

harm available in Wales, as well as specific harm minimisation initiatives, such as our work with 

Newport Citizens Advice Bureau.   

 

We would welcome this topic being reviewed and would wish to participate fully and co-operatively 

with the Committee’s investigation.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Marc Etches, 

Chief Executive 

 

Ms. Sarah Beasley 

Clerk to the Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Pierhead Street 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 
 

By email: SeneddHealth@Assembly.Wales 
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